
     

 

 

           

 

MAKING THE MOST OF 
SECONDARY SCHOOL 
 

Starting high school is a big and exciting change.  As parents of 

children with extra support needs, we have questions and concerns 

about the differences between Middle School and High School. We 

wonder how our children will cope, what kinds of supports they will 

receive, and how we can continue to ensure that they receive 

meaningful educational opportunities that support their future goals. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January 30, 2018 

(Tuesday) 

6:00 pm – 8:30 pm 

 

Winslow Center 

The Gallery Room 

1100 Winslow Ave 

Coquitlam 

 

(just west of 

Gatensbury) 

 

 

 

 

An Information Session for Parents and Students in grades 9 - 11 who have Intellectual or 
Developmental Disabilities. This session is intended to help parents & students: 

 think about life after high school 

 get information to do pro-active, meaningful IEP planning & school programming that moves 

students towards their future goals 

 know what steps to take now & over the next couple of years for students who may need ongoing 

support throughout life 

 

 

REGISTRATION IS TAKING 

PLACE ONLINE AND IS 

REQUIRED BY                

JANUARY 26th 

To register, contact April Duffield 

aduffield@kinsight.org 

or  

604-528-3950 
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